
Sexual assault disclosure, response, 

and referral pathway

The Women’s Centre and Sexual Assault 

Response Team in collaboration with Northern 

Queensland Primary Health Network (NQPHN), 

invite general practitioners, practice nurses, and 

practice managers to attend an education session 

on sexual assault disclosure, response, and the 

referral pathway. 

Training topics covered:

• Understanding the prevalence and driving 

factors behind sexual violence.

• Responding to disclosures of sexual assault.

• Sexual assault within intimate partner violence.

• Sexual assault and strangulation.

• Sexual Assault Response Team (SART).

• Referral pathway to SART.

• Support options for victim-survivors of sexual 

violence.

• Forensic examinations for victim-survivors of 

sexual assault.

• Police investigations and their role in SART.

• Sexual Health follow up. 

Please RSVP by Wednesday 26 March 2024 for 

catering purposes. 

For general practitioners, practice teams and allied health 

professionals working within general practice

Date

Thursday 4 April 2024

Where 

The Women’s Centre

118 Charles Street, 

Aitkenvale Qld

Register online

forms.office.com/r/J4wh6N

GKep

Time

Registration: 5.30pm

Program: 6pm–8pm

For more information, contact:

Kayla Vella 

p: 0488 223 301

e: kayla.vella@nqphn.com.au 

www.nqphn.com.au/events 
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